For Immediate Release
Monday, May 12, 2014
Contact: Mary Whitrock, Superintendent
WhitrockM@ripon.k12.wi.us
(920) 748-4600
Survey Results Announced at Next Board of Education Meeting

Ripon, WI - The Board of Education and District Administration extend a sincere thank you to
all survey participants for being actively involved. An impressive 985 surveys were completed
during the two week community survey window. The feedback provided through the
qguestionnaire will be invaluable to the facility planning process. District residents are
encouraged to stay involved in this process and continue to provide input and ask questions.

The next step in the decision-making process is to understand the wants and needs of
the community. Survey results will be reported to the Board at the May 19" Board Meeting at
7:00 p.m. at Ripon High School in Room 167. The community is invited to attend the meeting
to hear the results and learn more. The data collected will guide the Board with making short
and long-term facility decisions. Their decisions will ultimately reflect the entire District, and
participation from the community will help ensure Ripon remains a district and community of

choice. With the help of community members, the District can continue to offer the best

educational environment for all children and staff in Ripon to thrive and succeed.
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